
From:   Andrea DiTonno   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 07, 2011

Subject:   FCC File No. 0374-EX-ST-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The past few temporary licenses I applied for were for 6 month time periods and went through without a
problem.  We do have an event in this location that will last a few days and then we always have a
number of follow up demos that occur in the days, weeks, or months after an event.  Since temporary
licenses have a max life of 6 months, I was applying for the max to reduce having to apply for multiple
licenses for the same location.


